
NATIONAL RADIO ASTRONOMY OBSERVATORY 
520 EDGEMONT ROAD CHARLOTTESVILLE, VIRGINIA 22903-2475 

TELEPHONE 804-296-0211 FAX 804-296-0278 

TELEPHONE: 804-296-0240 
INTERNET: KKELLERM@NRAO.EDU 

August 31, 1994 

Grote Reber 
Michael Street 
Bothwell, Tasmania 
Australia, 7030 

Dear Grote, 

Many thanks for your 12· August letter with the good news that your gear is 
on the way. We understand from Allied Van Lines in the US that the ship is 
still due to arrive in New York on Sept. 21. We will let you know when 
everything arrives in Green Bank and will take good care of it until you 
arrive. 

You are probably right about working in Green Bank in the winter so we will 
expect to see you early next spring. If you give me some suggested dates 
and a detailed itinerary including stops we can arrange some reservations 
and then after your approval we can send you the ticket. 

Best regards, 

A 
Ken Kellermann 
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